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ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

Circular Letter No. 23-1826 

 

RE: COVID-19 Losses by Class 

 

MWCIA would like to announce COVID-19 Losses by Class are available on our 
website www.mwcia.org under the Carriers, COVID-19 dropdown. This report 
contains policy year and accident year summaries of COVID-19 losses by class 
reported on unit statistical data. 
 
If you have questions, please contact our Actuarial staff by calling 952.897.1737, 
Option 3, or by emailing actuarial@mwcia.org. 

https://www.mwcia.org/Media/Default/PDF/Navigation/COVID_by_Class_Report.pdf
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